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Easter Egg Raffle 

Year 6 children will be selling raffle tickets for their Easter Egg Raffle all of 

next week. If your child would like to buy any tickets, please send them with 

some money. They are priced at £1 per strip and all proceeds will go towards 

the Y6 residential visit. If you would like to donate an egg for the raffle, please 

send it in with your child.  

The raffle will be drawn on Monday 26th March. Thank you.  

       Summer Gala / Football Tournament       

We are planning a Thornton Gala which we are holding in conjunction with Thornton 
United on Saturday 30th June 2018. 
We would love for this to be a community event and for as many local businesses, 
parents, grandparents & friends to be involved. If you have any ideas about what you would like 
to see happen, or are interested in helping, sponsoring or holding a stall - please get in touch with 
us because we need you to help us to make it a huge success. 
The next meeting is due to take place on Friday 20th April 2018 at 2.30pm at school. We would 
love to see you there but if you can't make it, please contact either Mrs Howard at school or Ben 
Firth at Thornton United. 

Sport Relief 
School will participate 
in this national fund 
raising day on Friday 
March 23rd. Children 
can come to school in 
sporty clothes for a 
donation of 50p.  

National Science Week 

This week at Thornton, children have been supporting the National 

Science Week’s theme of ‘exploration and discovery’ by participating 

in various science investigations, learning about famous scientists and 

their inventions as well as taking part in the national poster 

competition. Due to our pupils’ love for science and their curiosity, we 

will be hosting our own Thornton Science Week (the week beginning 

23rd April) and would like to invite all parents to participate in The 

Science Fair event which will take place on Friday 27th April. The children will be able to come to 

school dressed as scientists for a small contribution of 50p. More details about this amazing event 

will follow shortly. 

The First Family 
Newsletter 
 
 

Please look out for the first newsletter produced by 
Focus-Trust aimed at all families whose children 
attend a school within the Trust. You can see a variety 
of things going on in the different schools. Trust staff 
are all really grateful for all your support. 



Diary Dates  
Date Event 

Tuesday 20th March  Reception Parent Drop-in  2pm 

Wednesday 21st March  Year 4 Parent Drop-in 2pm 

Thursday 22nd March Year 5 Show & Tell  2.30pm 

Friday 23rd March Sport relief—dress in something sporty. 

Wednesday 28th March  Nursery Easter/Spring Open day  10-11am & 1.30-2.30pm 

Thursday 29th March  School finishes for the Easter break 

Monday 16th April  Start of new summer term 

Tuesday 17th April  Reception Book Worm session 2.45pm 

Wednesday 18th April  Year 2 Book Worm session 2.45pm 

Thursday 19th April  Year 1 Book Worm session 2.45pm 

Monday 23rd April  Start of Thornton Science week 

Wednesday 25th April  Class photos 

Friday 27th April Science Fair, dress down science day and parent drop in 

Tuesday 1st May Year 5 Parent Drop-in 2pm 

Tuesday 15th May  Year 3 Show & Tell 2.30pm 

Thursday 17th May  Huskies Show & Tell 2.30pm 

Tuesday 22nd May  Spaniels Show & Tell 2.30pm  

Thursday 24th May  Terriers Show & Tell 2.30pm 

Monday 18th June Year 6 Sports Day (9.30am-11.30am) Year 4 Sports Day (1pm-3pm) 

Tuesday 19th June Year 5 Sports Day (9.30am-11.30am) Reception (1pm-3pm) 

Tuesday 19th June Year 1 Show & Tell 2.30pm 

Wednesday 20th June Year 2 Sports Day (9.30am-11.30am) Year 1 Sports Day (1pm-3pm) 

Wednesday 20th June Year 4 Show & Tell 2.30pm 

Thursday 21st June  Nursery Sports Day (9.30am-11.30am) Year 3 Sports Day (1pm-3pm) 

Saturday 30th June Football Tournament and Gala 

Tuesday 3rd July  Nursery Show & Tell—more details to follow 

Thursday 5th July  Nursery Show & Tell—more details to follow 

Thursday 12th July  Year 2 Show & Tell 2.30pm 

Tuesday 24th July Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly—time TBC 

***Please look on our website calendar for further details of forthcoming events*** 

Our office staff are always happy to help you……. Please  contact us if you 

would like our help.  
We ask that you treat us kindly; we will always try our best to put you in touch with the right member of 

staff if we cannot help you with your query. Please give us a ring on 01274 833839. 
Alternatively, email us at tps.responses@focus-trust.co.uk 

Also, please visit our website www.thorntonprimary.co.uk , Twitter (TPSBD13) and  
Facebook (Thornton Road Primary School)   pages.  

Please note there are some new diary dates added below. We do our best to try and give as much 

notice as possible and will let you know as soon as we can if there are any changes.  


